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Dear City of Burnaby, 

DELEGATION 
2017 NOVEMBER 06 

Artisan Farmers' Markets Society 
Burnaby: City Hall Parking Lot 

North Vancouver: Lonsdale Quay East Plaza 
West Vancouver: Ambleside Park Foot of 13th 

I am requesting to organize a date for a delegation of Burnaby Farmers' Market board members, 
contractors, volunteers and/or vendors to speak in front of council to provide an overview of the 2017 
market season, informing council and mayor about the community partners and non-profits who 
received free visibility at the market, the numbers of market visitors, the economic impact of spending 
at the market, the special events held, and plans for 2018. 

The exact speakers able to attend will depend upon the date offered. Possible speakers include the 
below, and we can limit to the number of speakers you prefer to represent a delegation once a date is 
finalized. 

Myself, Tara lmmell, General Manager 

Board Members: 
Mimi Shewchuk, Doug Ford, Inga liimatta, Bernie Glemas, Daniela Grippo, Mhora Ogmundson, Susan 
Payne 

Contractors: 
Ron Gorman, Maria Lennox 

Volunteers: 
Leah Stoltz, Rani Ang, Rae Ang 

Community Partners: Names Currently Unknown. Once a date is confirmed, I will identify a 
representative from one of our community partners: Burnaby Association for Community Inclusion 
(B.A.C.I.), Burnaby Family life, Burnaby North Neighborhood House, Nurse-Family Partnership: Fraser 
Health Authority 

Vendors: 
Names Currently Unknown. Once a date is confirmed, an invite will go to the 157 small businesses who 
sell at the Burnaby Farmers' Market and a vendor representative will be selected. 

Sincerely, 
Tara 

Tara lmmell I tara@artisanmarkets.ca 
General Manager I 604-357-4796 
Artisan Farmers' Markets 

Copied to: 
City Manager 
Director Planning and Building 




